
MHS Class of 2021 

THE ENDLESS SUMMER 
BEACH PARTY 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our 8th Grade Promotion is approaching fast! 
 
The promotion celebration will begin with the Commencement Ceremony in the MHS 
amphitheater on Friday, June 9th at 9:00 am. Following the ceremony, all 8th grade 
students and their families are invited to a Promotion Reception.  The day’s activities 
conclude with a fun-filled Endless Summer Beach Party for the 8th grade students 
only at La Costa Beach Club, Malibu. 
 
Please return the forms listed below along with payment in the enclosed envelope 
to the main office at MHS by Monday, May 1st. 
 
____ RSVP Form for Party (Red) 
____ Permission Slip for Party (Orange) 
____ Sponsor Form (Yellow) 
 
IMPORTANT: To avoid unsafe traffic conditions at the La Costa Beach Club, busses 
will be provided to transport the students to and from the party. There will be 
ABSOLUTELY NO drop-offs or pick-ups allowed at La Costa Beach Club. 
 
The buses will depart from Malibu High School @11:15am and return to Malibu High 
School at 3:30pm. Please be on time to pick up your child at MHS. 
 
We are looking forward to a memorable and spectacular day!  
Congratulations Class of 2021! 
 
 
The 8th Grade Promotion Committee 
 
 
For questions, please contact Karin Al-Hardan (KarinMihkels@gmail.com / 310-709-2255) 


